Jinder Ubhi

From: Alexandra Jones
Sent: 24 January 2018 18:30

To: Mayor Subject: London Plan

Dear Sadiq Khan,

As you are holding a public consultation on the London Plan for the city's future development, I must strongly urge you to include Community Spaces as a top priority.

Your commitment to affordable housing is most welcome, but it is not sufficient to creating and sustaining this wonderful city. Sufficient infrastructure should be associated with every housing project: doctors, schools, parks, transport, green spaces and places for people to meet and build community, especially in light of the loneliness problem that has been highlighted as plaguing our society.

I look forward to seeing the results of the Consultation and how you intend to develop this city going forwards.

Kind regards,

Ally Jones

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.